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November 1, 2022 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
  
To: Dr. Daniel Ennis, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 
From: Mariam Dittmann, Ph.D., Director, Office of Academic Affairs and Licensing 
 
 
CHE received a request to change the date of termination from Fall 2022 to Fall 2023 for the Applied Ethics 
certificate on October 17, 2022. As requested, the program will be updated with a termination date of Fall 
2023. The file closure date (Fall 2026) will not change. 
 
Please review this information and let us know if we have misinterpreted your information as this change, as 
stated, will be reflected in the Inventory and the document will be placed in the permanent program file. 
 
 
 
cc: Dr. Teresa Burns, Associate Provost for Faculty Affairs and Academic Programs  
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